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Covid-19  Indoor Training Guidelines 

The following guidelines have been implemented  to enable the JDTA to hold classes inside 
while ensuring the risks associated with Covid-19 to Members/Trainees/Spectators (together 
“Attendees”) are minimised as far as possible.  The guidelines ensure the JDTA is able to 
comply with Government regulations. 
 
These guidelines must be strictly adhered to by all Attendees, any Attendees not adhering to 
the guidelines will be asked to leave, there will be no refund of any fees paid in this 
circumstance.  These guidelines will be subject to review at short notice. 
 
ENTRY AND EXIT: Entry and exit from the training hall will temporarily be through the fire 
exits rather than the normal door.  Please wait in your car until the Entry fire door is opened,. 
If you are in the later classes, please wait until the Attendees in the previous class have 
completly exited the area before entering via the Entry door.  
This is to ensure that only a certain number of Attendees are in the hall at one time, and any 
touch points are reduced.   Please arrive promptly for your class, as the doors will be shut 
once class has started.  Please be careful in the car park, and watch out for Attendees and 
dogs, especially when it is dark. 
 
Please ensure you sanitize your hands on arrival, using the available hand sanitizer (or your 
own minimum 70% alcohol) 
 
PHYSICAL DISTANCING: At all times Attendees must maintain a 1 metre distance from all 
other Attendees (not within their household). All Attendees must listen carefully to the 
trainer, the trainer will design activities so that physical distancing can be maintained.  
 
The maximum number of Attendees who will be allowed in the Club room at anytime will be 
20, with a maximum of 40 Attendees over one night.  
It is recognised that noise is amplified within the hall, therefore conversation should be kept 
to a minimum, in order that the trainer can be heard without needing to raise their voice.   
 
While spectators are welcome, as space is limited at the top of the hall, physical distancing 
may mean that there is not room for everyone to watch. While we appreciate training a dog 
is a family affair, please consider whether spectators are required every week. 
 
TOILETS: Only one person at a time may enter the toilets. Cleansing wipes and hand gel are 
supplied within the toilet. Please clean all touch points after use. The hand dryers have been 
switched off, and paper towel dispensers installed, please use these.   KITCHEN: The Kitchen 
and outer area are out of use for the time been. 
 
CONTACT TRACING: The JDTA keeps a register of attendees, should the States of Jersey 
Contact Tracing team request details of attendees, these will be provided.  
 
Thank you for your understanding as we continue to change the way we train, in order to 
continue in line with government Covid-19 guidelines.                                          V2 September 2020  
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